
 
 

 

 

 

 

December 21, 2012 
 
Mr. Larry Garrett 
City of Huntsville 
P.O. Box 430 
Huntsville, AR    72740 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0022004, AFIN 44-00018 
 Upcoming Reports Due 
 
Dear Mr. Garrett, 
 
The Department has received your request to extend three (3) task deadlines as 
outlined in the letter submitted on December 20, 2012. The Department has granted the 
following extensions pursuant to 40 CFR §122.63(c): 
 

Task No. Task Description Completion Date 

6 GRI-STR Modeling December 2012 

8 Deliverable – Draft Report February 2013 

9 Deliverable – Final Report March 2013 

 
Please note that the date to achieve final compliance (June 1, 2014) cannot be changed 
and all modifications must occur before this date.  
 
Any violation of your NPDES Permit is subject to enforcement action by this 
Department, pursuant to the Arkansas Water and Air Pollution Control Act. The 
regulations and your NPDES Permit require that you take all reasonable measures 
necessary to eliminate or prevent the occurrence of violations. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, 
please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0636, or you may e-mail me at 
copenhaver@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lindsay Copenhaver 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 


